
 SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION  
 

The Executive is pleased to offer two $500 Scholarships to two students of CUPE Local 1851 Members 

– a Custodial, Maintenance or IT Employee of SD #35. 

 

The applicant must be a Canadian citizen or permanent resident of Canada, graduating this year 

2022, and the child or grandchild of an active CUPE 1851 member. They must enroll and attend 

within 12 months from when they receive the scholarship cheque.  

 

A successful applicant will need to provide documentation of registration at a post-secondary 

institution of their choice. Completed scholarship application and the required reports need to be 

received by May 15th.  

 

The scholarship cheque will be made out to the name of the successful applicant.  

 

 Applicant’s Name:                 Graduation Year:  

 

Address:  

 

 

 

 

 

School of graduation:  

 

Post-secondary institution:  

 

 

CUPE member Name, SD35 position, Relationship to applicant: 

 

 

  

a) Please attach a short explanation (<500 words) of your post-secondary goals and how this  

scholarship would meet those goals. 

 

b) b) Please attach an informative report of the role of public service or trade unions in Canada. 

 

 

Email completed form to:  

1851.cupe.ca@gmail.com  

 

Or Mail to:  

CUPE Local 1851  

C/O Secretary Treasurer 

5786 Glover Road,  

Langley, B.C. V3A 4H9 

mailto:1851.cupe.ca@gmail.com

